
 

 

November 18, 2016 

Dear Lake Central School Corporation (LCSC) Stakeholder, 

You are invited to participate in a survey designed to better understand your perceptions 
regarding a variety of issues related to LCSC.  This study is being conducted by Drs. Brad Balch, 
Bobbie Jo Monahan and Terry McDaniel from Sycamore Educational Consulting on behalf of 
LCSC.  If you have any questions about this study, please contact Brad Balch by e-mail at 
brad.balch@indstate.edu or by phone at (812) 237-2802.   

Your input is very important.  You may participate in this study by clicking on the following 
survey link: https://indstate.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_0IEGCQncFUDMhp3    

Participant identification is confidential and only the three researchers from Sycamore 
Educational Consulting have access to login information.  Only aggregated data results and non-
identifiable open-ended responses will be shared with the LCSC.  

Respectfully, 

 

Bradley V. Balch 
Sycamore Educational Consulting 
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